
Public Notice on the Submission of Arguments for and Against the proposed 
adoption of the Town of Clifton General Plan  

Proposition No. 400 
 
Notice is hereby given to the public that arguments for and against the proposed 
adoption of the Town of Clifton General Plan will be accepted in the Town Clerk’s 
Office until 5:00 p.m. Wednesday, August 5, 2020.  
 
Arguments properly submitted will be included in the Town of Clifton sample  
ballot/publicity pamphlet prepared for the election.   
 
For further information/instructions on how to prepare the arguments, please 
contact the Town Clerk, Town of Clifton, 510 North Coronado Blvd., Clifton, 
Arizona, (928)865-4146. 


